
 

 

 

Re: PS/DG 01/10/2021 

 

Dear Year 5 and 6 Parents/Carers, 

Ancient Maya Event 

As mentioned in my previous letter, we are excited to welcome Dr Diane Davies to 
our school on Friday 8th October.  

Dr Davies is an archaeologist with many years’ experience studying the civilisation of 

the Ancient Maya. She will be giving a talk to all the children and leading workshops 
for each class throughout the day.  

To cover the cost of the whole day workshop, we will be asking for £5.73 per child. 

This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive enough contributions 
we will not be able to go ahead with the workshop. We receive funding for any 
families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these pupils will be paid for from 

this funding. 
  

Please make an online ScoPay payment by Wednesday 6th October.  
 
No consent is required as children will not be leaving the school site.  

 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning.  

 
Kind regards,  

Mr Green 

 

 

 


